
County of St. Paul 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

In accordance with the Municipal Government Act, RS.A. 2000, Chapter M-26, 
the Council of the County of St. Paul No. 19 will hold a Public Hearing in 
consideration of passing a resolution to dispose of Municipal Reserve.  The 
Municipal Reserve which is to be considered for disposal is described as follows 
and indicated on the map below: 
 
 Lot R4, Plan 3705RS at Vincent Lake 
 

 
 
Please take notice that on Tuesday, August 14, 2012 at 1:15 p.m. or as soon 
thereafter as can possibly be arranged at the County of St. Paul office located at 
5015 – 49 Avenue, a Public Hearing will be held to hear from anyone who feels 
they may be affected by the disposition of the above noted Municipal Reserve. 
 
Anyone wishing to be heard either directly or on someone else’s behalf may 
make oral representation at the Public Hearing.  Written submissions are 
acceptable and must be delivered prior to the Public Hearing to the County Office 
address indicated above. 
 
At the Public Hearing, the Chairman shall direct to hear representation first from 
those property owners who claim to be directly affected by the proposed 
disposal, followed by any other person who wishes to make representation. 
 
 Krystle Fedoretz, Planning & Development 
 County of St. Paul No. 19 
 5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB   T0A 3A4 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * 
Advertise in the St. Paul Journal the weeks of July 31st and August 7th. 


